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A development application complaint of 1 Careel Head Road regarding child care centre and
proposed Dan Murphy store.

The increased traffic issue mainly drivers and customers turning right into Careel Head Road.
The shops are meant for the local community not Nth Beaches residents. Dan Murphy's Mona
Vale does pickup and delivery. Also there is an existing Liquor Store in North Avalon.





